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Community Preservation Committee 
Posted Meeting – December 7, 2011 

 
 
Present: Rena Richard – Upton Housing Authority 
  Richard Desjardins – Selectmen’s Appointee 
  Paul Carey – Planning Board 
  Frank Braney – Selectmen’s Appointee 
  Russell Wood – Historical Commission 
  Paul Pirozzi – Recreation Committee 
  Margaret Carroll – Selectmen’s Appointee 
 

1. Review and approval of prior meeting minutes. 

2. Review of CPA funds.  Town accountant Fred Aponte prepared a report of funds for Sweet 
William Farm project. 
 
CPA funds were originally used for entire project- $1,188,500.  The CPC was reimbursed 
$574,523.32. 
 
Voted to move the reimbursed funds to the undesignated account.  Ms. Richard will prepare a 
warrant for the next town meeting. 
 
Approved unanimously. 

3. Presentation by Barbara Burke and the Upton Historical Commission regarding the Upton 
Chamber. 
 
The Commission presented a slide show of the Chamber from 1934 through the 2011 
restoration. 
 
Update regarding the Heritage Park.  Ms. Burke is planning a dedication on April 15, 2012. 

4. Report by Mr. Pirozzi on Leland Field.  Final walk through occurred today.  There is a punch 
list of items, but within reason. 

Adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 

After the meeting Patrick Carey interviewed Ms. Richard for the Blackstone Valley 
Leadership Conference. 


